PULASKI HEIGHTS MIDDLE SCHOOL

December 6, 2022

The staff of PHMS wishes each of our stakeholders a Happy Holiday Season! December is always busy as
we instructionally prepare our students for an extensive break and the challenges of the forthcoming
second semester. December also includes the final week of Open Enrollment for the 2024 school year. We
encourage each stakeholder to complete this process no later than Friday, December 9th. LRSD Board
Meetings are December 8th & 15th. Please consider “tuning in” to these meetings to remain informed on
LRSD news and updates.

Last Friday, our Phenomenal Choir, under the direction of Mr. Vernon Harris, ushered in the holiday
season with a noteworthy performance at the Hillcrest Christmas Tree Lighting. Earlier that day we kicked
off our Club Day schedule. Students met with sponsors for the chess club, book club, creative writing
club, and many more. We encouraged each of our learners to sign-up for an extracurricular activity. Thus,
students are still able to join clubs, and we anticipate that additional club options may be forthcoming next
semester.

On behalf of LRSD, we are very sorry for the delays and inconveniences caused by a systems breach.
These matters are approaching an end and full restitution of all services and provisions will be restored.
Your patience in this regard is/was highly appreciated.

The final day of the 1st semester is Wednesday, December 21st. Students will return for the second
semester on Monday, January 9th, 2023. As always, | thank each of you for being part of the PHMS
Family. It is your dedication and commitment that makes PHMS the PLACE TO BE!

Darryl James Powell

Principal — Pulaski Heights Middle School
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